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The city of Ankeny has requested some assistance while using the fields for camps and trainings
over the next few weeks. With the excessive heat and limited amount of water that the fields are
getting, there is an increased risk of damage both immediate and long term. The city is asking that
you please be cognizant of this situation and smart about your field usage.

Some requests and recommendations:
-AVOID USING FIELD #35 until otherwise noted
-Use Different Field spaces often-
-each training/camp go to a different field space
-each segment of your training is somewhere different to not beat down the same space

-be repetitious movements being moved to different locations (moves, dynamic warm-up,
footwork)

-use a different space for warm-up than for game-play

Thanks, your assistance with this matter will help the fields stay nice and be able to "spring back
guicker once the drought is done and we get back to normal temperatures.

Again, please stay off field 35 until otherwise notified.
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